
Public Service Announcement
July 11, 2019
Office of Mayor Tommy Eschete

For More Information
Contact: Sarah Arceneaux

985.446.7606 Office
saraha@ci.thibodaux.la.us

Garbage Collection

Thibodaux - On Friday, July 12, 2019,  Pelican Waste will begin garbage
collection earlier than normal.  Residents are asked to put their garbage out tonight
to help the crews pick up all garbage in the City prior to the arrival of the tropical
storm winds and rain.

We apologize for the inconvenience.
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